
Report of the Internship Training 

           Kandaswami Kandar’s College, Velur, Third Year Students of Department of History participated 

in a two-days museum workshop held at the Salem Government Museum (25/04/2022, 26/04/2022). 

Museum curator Mr. J. Mullai Arasu trained the students about the origin, development and benefits of 

the museum in the best way.  The training was completed on 26/04/2022.  Mr. Emanuel Jaising, President 

of Salem Historical Society and General Secretary of Salem Historical Society Mr.J.Barnabas delivered 

the Presidential address. Historical Society leading member Kavingar Tharai.A.Kumaravelu, Member of 

Tamilnadu Tamil Development organization and Salem press association President Mr.Karmegam 

Felicitated the training. All the dignitaries distributed the certificates to the students. Finally 

Dr.P.Thamizhchelvi Assistant Professor & Head, Department of History, Kandaswami Kandar's College, 

Velur, proposed Vote of Thanks. At the same meeting, the Department of History, Kandaswami Kandar’s 

College and the Salem Historical Society signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU). 


